St. Veronica Athletic Booster Meeting – June 8, 2021

Attendees: Brian Polark, Doug McClure, Aaron Heller, Kris Durand, Matt Reckman, Laura Hannah, Tina Hamilton, Rob Buehner, Matt McConnell

Girls AD – Tina Hamilton

- Volleyball Tryouts, evaluations complete
- Coaches all identified
- Inventory of volleyball equipment
- 68 total registered
- Coach's Shirts Tina will check on which coaches will need new shirts, and then those will need to be ordered
- Volleyball cart wheel still needs to be fixed
- Volleyball practice will start week of 8/2
- GCCYS Registration due 7/15 so need to provide
- Need to plan for the coaches meeting and coordinate with Bill Franz

Boys AD - Rob Buehner

- Cross Country 16 or 17 registered
- Golf 25 registered need to follow up and determine if we need to cap this number
- Both of those registrations are open until July 2nd
- Matt McConnell will assist Kris with cross country scheduling and Kris's sister will be assisting with coaching
- Still need to collect boys volleyball uniforms
- We will likely need to plan for purchasing basketballs for the upcoming season

Treasurer – Matt Reckman

- Working with MaryBeth to get access online to accounts and added as signer and has received access to all Matt's files
- Scholarship payments have been made
- Expecting upcoming invoices for gym floor surface and purchase of volleyballs

Vice President – Doug McClure

- Registration and gym scheduling are coordinated through Doug
- And also need to probably start planning for pictures by the next meeting especially if we want to consider an alternative

Concessions – Aaron Heller

- Everything that is perishable has been removed
- Freezer needs to be defrosted
- First volleyball games will be weekend of 8/27 so will need to stock up

Recording Secretary – Laura Hannah

- Website has been updated with new contacts
- Remove the Coordinator info from the website

Corresponding Secretary – Dave Franta

 Need to work with Doug on getting the registration lists out of SI Play and make sure they are updated in Constant Contact

President – Brian Polark

- Need to get access to SI Play for Tina and Lee
- Need to get access to the GCCYS website for Brian, Tina, Lee
- GCCYS is offering Tennis now and they're saying they will be offering this in both spring and fall. We will re-evaluate for spring
- Continuing to work on getting light access set up
- Tuesday July 6th will be next meeting